
Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies’ Sodality 
“To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary” 

 

 
February, 2022 
 
Hello friends! 
 
We have lots of fun events planned for 2022 and we would love to have you volunteer for any or all 
events! Contact Nancy Berger (314-566-1475) for the Trivia Night March 12 or contact Mary Graf (314-
662-2456) for the Quarter Auction June 3.  I’m sure any type of help will be appreciated. 
 
Now that Ladies’ Sodality is back in the swing of things, I’m looking forward to elections in May.  It’s 
been fun the past three years as your president, but it’s time for a new e-board.  All positions, 
president, vice-president, recording secretary, treasurer, spiritual coordinator and recording secretary 
need to be filled. Please consider yourself for one of these positions and let me know. We really need 
your help if you want our group to continue to grow and do good work in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Bucher, President 
 

Our next general meeting is Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
In celebration of Valentine's Day we will be serving chicken salad dollar roll sandwiches, chips and a 
sweet treat for refreshments and our entertainment will be everyone’s favorite game – BINGO. 
(Since we didn’t play it at January’s meeting.) Remember new members are always welcome so bring a 
friend. 
 
Sympathy cards were sent to Peggy Kuehner on the death of her mother and to Bernie Will on the 
death of her husband. Please keep all our Sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.     
          Therese DeMoor, Welfare 
  
Please consider supporting our Trivia Night on March 12, 2022, starting at 7:00 p.m.  Tables of 8 
people are sold at $20 per person or $160 per table.  Beer and soda will be available to purchase.  For 
reservations, contact Nancy Berger by texting her at 314-566-1475 or by email at 
Nancy.b2248@juno.com.  There will be raffles including the $100 bill and 50-50s.  Get a group together 
and join in the fun. Pass on the word to family and friends.    
 
Workers are also needed that evening to work as judges, selling 50-50 chances, and selling 
refreshments.  If you don’t play trivia games, please consider helping that evening.  Contact Nancy (as 
noted above) if you can help. 

 
Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Dolores Taylor 
    President                                               Pastor                                       Corresponding Secretary   
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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
February 9  General meeting in Fr. Keaney Center at 7:00 p.m. 
February 28  Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. RMR 
March 2  Ash Wednesday 
Every Thursday Eucharistic Adoration from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at IHM; Sacrament of 

Reconciliation available 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:   Next QUARTER AUCTION will be held on June 3, 2022 
 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletter by email or if you have a change of address, please contact 
me at 314-620-7908 or at taylordol1969@gmail.com.   
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